
 

 

 
To: Members of the 

Committee
 
From: Mary Gallop, Manager, Facilities & Special Projects
 
Meeting Date: March 17, 2014 
 
Subject:  Report APRAC
   West End Splash Pad
 

 

Purpose 

A report to present the plan for the west end splash pad at Kinsmen Civic Centre. 

Recommendation 

That the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee
outlined in Report APRAC15-015
Special Projects, as follows: 
 
That a presentation by the Manager of Facilities and Special Projects be received
plan for the west end splash pad at the Kinsmen Civic Centre.  
  
  

Budget and Financial Implications

The total net $437,372.11 requirement, after applicable HST rebates
of the west end splash pad can be accommodated within the approved budget of 
$443,762, allocation within the 2014 capital project #6
 

 

 

 

Members of the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory 
Committee  

Mary Gallop, Manager, Facilities & Special Projects

, 2014  

APRAC15-015 
West End Splash Pad – Plan Presentation 

present the plan for the west end splash pad at Kinsmen Civic Centre. 

the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee approve the recommendation 
15 dated March 17, 2015, of the Manager of 

a presentation by the Manager of Facilities and Special Projects be received
the west end splash pad at the Kinsmen Civic Centre.   

Budget and Financial Implications 

$437,372.11 requirement, after applicable HST rebates, for the design
of the west end splash pad can be accommodated within the approved budget of 
$443,762, allocation within the 2014 capital project #6-7.01.  

 

Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory 

Mary Gallop, Manager, Facilities & Special Projects 

present the plan for the west end splash pad at Kinsmen Civic Centre.   

approve the recommendation 
, of the Manager of Facilities and 

a presentation by the Manager of Facilities and Special Projects be received on the 

for the design-build 
of the west end splash pad can be accommodated within the approved budget of 
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Background 

The west end splash pad project at the Kinsmen Civic Centre was reviewed by the 
Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee on January 27, 2015 in staff report 
APRAC15-006.  A proposal call was issued to firms to design and construct the project 
and it closed on February 26, 2015.  Two proponents made submissions that were 
reviewed by the Manager of Facilities and Special Projects, the Recreation 
Coordinator, the Urban Design Planner and the Parks and Forestry Supervisor.   

ABC Recreation Limited is the recommended proponent for the design-build of the west 
end splash pad and playground.  Their submission scored the highest in terms of design 
for water play and playground features. 

This firm has completed other similar projects in Burlington, Toronto, Vaughan, 
Newmarket and Peterborough, to name a few.  Their references were excellent.   
 
The Manager of Facilities & Special Projects will present the layout plan at the  
March 17, 2015 meeting of APRAC.  
 
  
Submitted by,  
 
 
 
Mary Gallop, Manager 
Facilities & Special Projects 
 
 
Contact Name:  Mary Gallop 
Phone:  705-742-7777 Ext. 1828 
Toll Free:  1-855-738-3755 
Fax:  705-876-4615 
E-Mail:  mgallop@peterborough.ca  
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